
 Otoha Tabata writes about Martin Outram's Viola Day: 19th February 2017 

I had an incredibly fruitful day at the Benslow Music and was able to experience lots of music making, 
which is always wonderful. 
 
The masterclasses that Mr. Outram gave were very inspiring and I was able to learn a lot. I really 
enjoyed playing to him and the audience - there were so many things for me to gain from that lesson.  
 
The ensemble work we did was also good fun, and participants were able to bond together through the 
music we were playing, which was great! 
 
I'm really happy that I took part in this course at the Benslow Music, and I hope to come back for more. 
  
Otoha Tabata 

 


